TUTORIAL CLASSES IN MATHEMATICS AND PHYSICS
11 JULY- 29 JULY, 2005

The Departments of Experimental Physics and Mathematics intend to offer tutorial classes in
experimental physics EXPH1001 and pass mathematics MATH1200 for FIRST YEAR
students in Science who are preparing for the Autumn examinations. Tutorials will be given by
full-time staff members or doctoral students who have for several years successfully assisted students

in achieving their academic goals.
e Please note that we are not offering tutorials in biophysics EXPH1100.

The following timetable gives the schedule of tutorial lectures.

PASS MATHEMATICS MATH1200 9.15 a.m. to 10.15 am
Teaching Room, Mathematics Dept., Second Floor,
Science Lecture Building, UCD, Belfield
EXPERIMENTAL PHYSICS EXPH1001 10.30 a.m. to 11.30 am
Teaching Room, Mathematics Dept., Second Floor,
Science Lecture Building, UCD, Belfield

Tutorials will commence on MONDAY, 11 JULY 2005 and will end on FRIDAY, 29 JULY 2005.
There will be a tutorial each week day, but excluding Saturdays and Sundays. The tutorials will
be half an hour longer on Thursdays and Fridays to enable at least 18 hours of tutorials to take

place.

The fee will be 50 euro for each subject (100 euro for both subjects). Students taking the mathe-
matics tutorial may, on payment of an additional 30 euro, have homework problems corrected and

discussed.
Application on the form included, accompanied by the appropriate fee, should be forwarded to:

PROF. R. GOW, MATHEMATICS DEPT., SCIENCE LECTURE BUILDING, UNIVERSITY
COLLEGE, BELFIELD, DUBLIN 4.

Enquiries about tutorials should be addressed to me, R. Gow, Mathematics Department, UCD.
(tel. Dublin 716 2575, e-mail rod.gow@ucd.ie). In the event of my absence, informal enquiries
can also be addressed to the Mathematics Department Office, UCD, 716 2580. You can also check
my web site: http://www.maths.ucd.ie/ rodgow/ to look for updated information. Homework
problems and exam papers will be available for downloading from the web site once the tutorial

begins.

Students should assume that the classes will begin on 11 July (unless officially told to the contrary)
and do not need to seek confirmation of their acceptance for the classes. Check my web site in case

of any urgent news. There should be plenty of room for all intending participants.



